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June 2, 2021 
 
 
Patrick Sheahan 
Consultant Otolaryngologist - Head, Neck & Thyroid Surgeon 
Department of Otolaryngology - Head & Neck Surgery 
South Infirmary-Victoria University Hospital, Cork 
Professor of Otolaryngology, University College Cork, Cork, Ireland 
President, Irish Head and Neck Society 
 
 
Dear Professor Sheahan, 
  
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Head and Neck Surgical Oncology, I am delighted to 
learn of the establishment of the Irish Head and Neck Society.  Congratulations to you as the 
inaugural president, and the head and neck surgeons of Ireland.  
  
The head and neck surgical communities of our two countries have enjoyed a longstanding 
relationship that is based on the common commitment to the highest standards in patient care, 
scholarship, and education.   
  
Through the IHNS, we look forward to even stronger collaborations between our two societies 
as we go forward together.   
  
Congratulations and best wishes, 
  

 
 
John Yoo, MD, FRCSC, FACS 
President, Canadian Association of Head and Neck Surgical Oncology 
 
Dean, Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry 
Western University 
 
 

 


